

SURREY BRANCH NEWSLETTER – September 2015

Dear Members and Friends,

The 2015-2016 season of meetings of Surrey Branch, at Woking, commences on Tuesday 22 September and the Branch Programme card for next season is enclosed. We start our new season with Phil Dominey from South West Trains who is sure to provide an informative evening.

The committee is the same as last year and our contact details are on the programme card.

Outdoor Visits

We have arranged a trip on the railways around Heathrow / West London on Saturday 19 September and a visit to the closed Piccadilly Line station at Down Street on Monday 16 November. Please contact Alan Norris if you would like to participate in either of these visits (alan.norris@ntlworld.com or 01252 315967).

Details of outside visits will be announced at branch meetings, published in the events pages of the Railway Observer (RO), on the Surrey Branch page of the Society website (www.rcts.org.uk), and by e-mail. Where visits have limits on the numbers who can attend, priority will be given to members if the visit is oversubscribed.

Exhibitions

The branch has a stand at various local model railway exhibitions during the year, where we promote the Society and sell RCTS Publications and donated books. Forthcoming exhibitions where we have booked a stand are:

	Railway Enthusiasts Club at Woking Leisure Centre	12-13 September 2015
	Farnham & District MRC at Aldershot Leisure Centre	10-11 October 2015
	Tolworth Showtrain (Hampton Court MRC)	14-15 November 2015
è	Astolat Model Railway Circle at Guildford County School	16 January 2016

If you are able to help on the stand at any of these exhibitions, even if only for a couple of hours, then please call Andy Davies, our Exhibitions Officer, on 01932 855015 or email him at surreyexhibitions@rcts.org.uk.

Communications with members

As is now usual, this newsletter and the programme card are being sent by e-mail to those members and friends for whom we have e-mail addresses. A paper copy of the programme card will be available for you to collect at branch meetings or exhibitions.

E-mail newsletters, including reminders of our meetings, will continue to be sent before each meeting, and when there is news to distribute. If you wish to receive our e-mail newsletters, please contact myself or Alan Norris.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Davies

Chairman and Exhibitions Officer – RCTS Surrey Branch

Ade Sais